
From: Amanda Gaspar <Amanda.Gaspar3@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 9:46 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: James Ramos <James.Ramos@cityofchicago.org>; Jonathan Johnson 
<Jonathan.Johnson@cityofchicago.org>; Joseph Ponsetto <Joseph.Ponsetto@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Treasurer to attend conference for Partners Group: Mar 15-20 
 

Steve,  
  
City Treasurer Melissa Conyears-Ervin, Craig Slack, and Sylvia Peacock attended the Partners 
Group's Annual General Meeting for 2022, which was held in Denver, Colorado from March 15 
to March 20, 2022. They returned on Sunday, March 20, 2022. 
  
Madam Treasurer participated in her capacity as a pension trustee and spoke on the Diversity 
and Inclusion panel on March 16, 2022. The conference was attended by staff, investors, 
partners and invited speakers. 
 
Partners Group covered the air travel, airport shuttle service, lodging accommodations and 
meals for the Treasurer. In order to ensure her trip ran smoothly and safely, Partners Group 
extended paid accommodations to provide for Sylvia Peacock as a Security Specialist and Craig 
Slack as a Deputy City Treasurer/Chief Investment Officer as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amanda Gaspar, Assistant to the City Treasurer  
Office of the City Treasurer Melissa Conyears-Ervin 

City Hall, 121 North LaSalle Street, Room 106 
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